

Rural Advisory Council

The Rural Advisory Council met in Florence, Friday, June 11, 2013 from 11 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at Peace Harbor Hospital. Seven members and three staff were present and two RAC members were absent.

RAC Member Recruitment

The group discussed ways to increase the number of consumer members. It was suggested recruitment be focused on Junction City, Creswell, Veneta and possibly Oakridge.

RAC Meetings

The group also made the decision to alternate meetings between Cottage Grove and Florence only, with the provision that two meetings a year be "traveling" meetings to get to know other rural communities.

CHIP Strategy Review

The RAC reviewed the CHIP strategies and discussed their recommendations for the best role for Trillium to play on each strategy. The choices were to support the effort, to partner on the strategy, or to take a lead on the strategy. *See attached document.

The next meeting will be in Cottage Grove on Friday, July 12th, 11:00-1:00pm.